
SANDSTONE SEALER-WZ
Water Repellent Sealer

It can be used on all natural sandstones and 
natural high porosity stone. It is specially 
recommended to be used on wall, floor,
counter top and other areas prone to staining.

Description 

Areas of Application:

1. Clean the surface with SURIE POLEX
    Floor Cleaner-Neutral. The surface must 
    be absolutely clean and dry before 
    application.
2. Prepare a small test patch to check 
    coverage.
3. Natural stone is unique and color enhance-
    ment is possible.
4. Shake the container before using. Do not 
    dilute or mix with other products.
5. Apply evenly and fully with a brush, roller, 
    sponge, spraying device or fluff free cloth. 
    Remove surplus material with suitable cloth 
    or fabric.
6. To ensure deep penetration apply 2 to 3 
    coats.
7. Repellency begins after a few minutes but 
    the product is fully cured after 24 hours.
8. Allow ventilation for 2 to 3 days in food 
   areas.

Instruction for Use
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Sandstone Sealer WZ is a premium, water 
based, deep penetrating sealer that gives
excellent water and dirt repellency on 
absorbent substrates such as sandstone,
concrete, travert ine, marble, granite, 
limestone etc. It allows moisture vapor
transmission and is UV resistant. It may be 
used for interior and exterior applications.

Technical Data

Coverage: 5-20 m2/Ltr depending upon the 
       absorption coefficient of the stone.
Shelf Life: 24 months in the original, sealed 
       packaging, stored in a cool, dry
       place.
Storage:   Keep the container tightly closed 
       and store in a cool, dry place.
Aspect:     Liquid
Odour:      Slight

The information above reflects our latest 
technical know-how and is the outcome of 
ongoing laboratory research and testing. 
However, some factors are beyond our 
control. It is essential to integrate our 
suggest ions wi th your  own on-s i te 
preliminary tests and check. Surie Polex 
accepts no liability for improper use of its 
products.

 Available in 1Ltr, 5Ltr cans. 

Packaging 

Technical Data Sheet

Color: Transparent
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